

28 February 2024

Re: Year 9 Girls Flinders University Incursion - Thursday 11 April

Dear Families

On Thursday 11 April, Flinders University will be delivering an incursion at Caritas College for Year 9 girls. This is part of a government funded initiative to increase STEM participation in girls. The program includes optional surveys and optional capture of photographs for Flinders University researchers to use in their analysis of the impacts of the program.

Please read the attached forms associated with the study and if your child would like to participate, please complete the attached forms and return to your child's class teacher by **28 March**.

Yours sincerely

Toni Freer

Theer

7-9 Learning & Wellbeing Director

Lexie Morris

A/Deputy Principal